
Amy Brendmoen 

Chris Tolbert 

  

Amy, I'm writing you as you're the president of the council and Chris because you represent me in the 
third district 

  

I've watched every minute since the beginning of Live on Patrol while I was hunkered down avoiding the 
virus watching my city literally burn down on the evening news... 

  

Having a calm voice as a respected county sheriff explaining some of the trials and tribulations of being 
in law enforcement, interactions with the public and what goes on day to day with crimes we should 
know about is very reassuring to many of us. 

  

His live streams or videos mostly consist of him and Pat talking about the rich history this city has while 
patrolling the county and updating us on crime. 

  

Shows like Cops and Live PD edit out the not so exciting parts where as Bob and Pat talk history, crime, 
cultures, justice system, homeless and so much more. 

  

We like the non filtered truth, honesty, straightforwardness and transparency that Sheriff Fletcher 
provides. Quite frankly it's hard for me to understand why someone would want to stifle him. Because 
let's be honest, that's what it's really about.  

  

If this was about public safety the city council would be asking TO help. Or better yet why doesn't the 
city council ask FOR help. Bob and Pat have over 60 years of combined experience and a wealth of 
knowledge. What an amazing resource to have in our community. As a resident of St Paul I feel we need 
all the help we can get.  

  

Please support Live on Patrol and if there are real public safety concerns address those and not the 
videos as a whole. 



  

Thank you for your time and consideration 

  

Thomas Nicosia 

1264 Davern st apt 8 

St Paul, MN. 55116  

 


